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		NC Traffic Safety Conference & Expo 
Speaker Submissions Due July 28. 

The annual Governor's Highway Safety Symposium and the BuckleUpNC Conference are joining together and have rebranded the event to the NC Traffic Safety Conference & Expo. 
 
The North Carolina Traffic Safety Conference Planning Committee is now accepting speaker proposals for the 2018 Conference which will tentatively be held April 9-12 in Wilmington. A formal save the date will be sent at a later time. 

Proposals must be submitted via this portal and will be accepted until July 28. All speaker proposals are carefully reviewed for their applicability to the Conference audience.

Questions? Email Sarah Garner at sarah.z.garner@nccourts.org.

There are a limited number of scholarships available to help speakers offset a portion of their travel/conference expenses.  So please don’t let the cost of attending the Conference deter you from submitting a proposal.
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